
 

 

Highways England are 
‘identifying options’ for a 
new Arundel Bypass, 
aiming to choose them 
by November 2016, for 
public consultation in 
spring 2017. One option 
cuts through Binsted 
village, and through 
the fields where the 
Strawberry Fair is held.  

 

 

Find out more and support us by signing our ipetition on: 
 

www.arundelbypass.co.uk 

 

BINSTED VILLAGE & 

STRAWBERRY FAIR 

UNDER THREAT 

What damage would the 
Binsted option cause?  
  

 It would devastate Binsted’s 

village, businesses & 

landscape. 

 It would destroy its peaceful 

beauty, enjoyed by many 

visitors for walking, cycling 

and riding.  

 It would fragment the best 

parts of the woods, which are 

all in the National Park. 

 



 

What has ABNC found out? 
 

In their ‘A27 Feasibility Study’ in 2015, Highways England tried to keep the 
route of the Binsted option secret by only publishing an unclear description. 
But an ABNC Freedom of Information request has revealed an earlier map of 
the Binsted route, matching their description: 
 

 
 

This route is just as damaging to the Arundel watermeadows as the previously 
Preferred Route (Pink/Blue Route) and it is much more damaging to the rural 
communities and diverse countryside southwest of Arundel.   

We aim to save Binsted AND solve traffic tailbacks on the A27 at Arundel. 

What can we all do? 
 

Join us in calling for (1) any Binsted option to be 
ruled out now, (2) all other options to be brought 
forward including partly online & short bypass. 

Find out more, Sign our Petition,  

and become a Supporter via our website:    

     www.arundelbypass.co.uk/petition 
Write to your Parish Council, District & County 

Councillors, MP, Highways England and Secretary 

of State for Transport (addresses on our website).  

Follow us      www.facebook.com/arundelbypass   

                          and twitter:    @arundelbypass   

Consider joining  www.ArundelA27Forum.org.uk 

 

 

HELP US SAVE BINSTED’S COMMUNITY, HERITAGE 
AND ENVIRONMENT   


